
 

 

Chair’s Monthly Report 

January 29th – February 23 

 

 

Following are highlights for the period of January 29th to February 23rd   

 

 January 30 

       Delivered greetings at the iLITE Leadership Conference for elementary 

students at the Bishop Marrocco / Thomas Merton  

  

February 1 

       Meeting with Chair of TDSB, Chair of French Public Board and Chair 

of French Catholic Board regarding Educational Development Charges  

  

February 6 

       Along with the Director attended the Winter Way Walk Day event at St. 

Cecilia Elementary School with the Minister of Education and Early Years, 

Indira Naidoo-Harris 

  

      Along with the Director attended the African Inventor and Innovators 

Museum at St. Basil’s Secondary School 

  

February 14 and 15 

       Participated in Ministry of Education 2 Day Program, Human Rights, 

Ethical Leadership and Good Governance for Ontario School Board 

Trustees, at the Ramada Plaza, Toronto 

  

  

 

 

 
 



February 16 

  

       Delivered greetings at the Renewal of Memorandum of Understanding 

between the TCDSB and Camoes, Instituto Portugal with the Community 

Relations Department at the CEC 

  

February 20 

       Attended the 13th Annual Northern Spirt Games at Bishop 

Marrocco/Thomas Merton 

  

  

February 22 

       Along with the Director delivered greeting at the 2018 TCPVA Annual 

Business Luncheon at St. Bonaventure Church Hall 

 

 Attended the Psychology Month Symposium at the CEC 


